
Nourish The Soil
Community - Solidarity - Support - Resiliency

#GivingTuesday2021

November 30, 2021
Dear Friends, Relatives, Partners, Allies and Community,
 

Today is #GivingTuesday, the Tuesday after Native American Heritage Day and the
fall harvest season, when the global generosity movement unleashes the power of

people and organizations to transform their communities and the world.

Please consider supporting The Cultural Conservancy today!

Donate
Now

http://www.nativeland.org/donate
https://www.nativeland.org/


Chi-miigwech, Chioke utte'esia, Yakuzhonday, Yawʌko, Áho, Mahalo, Thank you!

Donate
Now

http://www.nativeland.org/donate
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